
 

 

  

 Newsletter Friday 14th September 2018 

 

Menu Week: Week beginning 17th September will be Week 3 
 

Attendance: Whole School Target 2018/19 is 95% 
 

 
Please remember we are a ‘nut free’ school – please do not 

send your child in to school with any nut products, this 
includes items such as ‘Nutella’ or any coconut products – 

thank you. 
 

 
 
Fundraising for Wyre Forest School! 

 
One of our parents raised £205 during the summer holidays by having his 
chest waxed!!!  Here’s Mrs Garratt gratefully receiving the money! 
 
 
 

 
Summer Holiday Club  
A massive “Thank You” to all the staff who helped making the Summer Club a great 
success and, yet again, putting big smiles on everybody’s faces. I think it’s safe to 
say, that they all had a fantastic time and thoroughly enjoyed the various activities 
and trips. The weather was really on our side as well, allowing us to have some 
fabulous trips and picnic lunches out. Some of the places we went to were: The 
Little Owl Farm, Top Barn, Safari Park, Sander’s Park, Kinver Edge, Bowling, 
Hartlebury Museum, Lickey Hills, Bodenham Arboretum, The Wyre Forest, Cookley, 
Nineveh Ridge Care Farm, Bewdley and Habberley Valley. 
Also a big Thank You to all parents/carers and children for their continued support. 
Letters for the October Club will be going out shortly. 
Lotte Tvede - Holiday Club Coordinator 

Holly Class 
 
This week the children have been learning about character descriptions. They 
immersed themselves into a range of their favourite characters including Scooby 
Doo and Little Red Riding Hood. The children thoroughly enjoyed role play to 
immerse themselves into the characters, and used symbols and word mats to 
creative descriptive sentences and character profiles. 



 

7A News 

7A have enjoyed their new timetable this year with some transitions 
happening to subject classrooms. We have visited the forest school 
area to explore the trees, bark and leaves for our diorama project in 
Art. We found different textures of bark to do bark rubbings with.  
 

Jordan in 7A has enjoyed exploring the tools in DT. He knows the name 
of each tool and has been talking about how he uses these tools at 
home with his dad.  
 

 

7P News 
 

7P have had a great first week back. We’ve been exploring all 
of our new subjects, getting to grips with the science of plants 
and exploring France! 
 
 
13S News 

 
13S have took to the kitchen this week and have been 
preparing their own sandwiches and we even found 
time to make a yummy apple crumble! 
 

 
 

Apologies, but currently our Forest School Area is closed to pupils 
due to an issue on site which we hope to resolve as soon as 
possible. 
 

 
Russell House Changes 
Malcom has left Russell House and has been replaced by Craig who has joined the team. 
 

Please can all parents and carers keep the school office updated with 
any change of contact details, thank you. 

SEPTEMBER 

21 BIRCH Assembly 

21 Jeans for Genes Day (text to come home) 

24 Russell House Welcome Party (4.30pm – 6pm) 

27 Introduction to Signalong 9.45 – 11.45 at Russell House 

28 Macmillan Coffee Morning – more details to come 

28 BEECH Assembly 
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